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Fire Captain Millard “Milt” Sivak was honored by the Board of 

Trustees on November 5, 2018 for his 18+ years of service to 

the Bath Township Fire 

Department.  

He was presented with a 

resolution recognizing his 

service beyond the call of 

duty for saving countless 

lives, mentoring numerous 

firefighters and officers, 

performing community 

outreach and overall serving 

the citizens of Bath Charter 

Township in an enthusiastic 

and professional manner 

since becoming a volunteer firefighter in April 2000. 

To read more about the contributions of Fire Captain Sivak, 

please visit our website at www.bathtownship.us > 

Departments > Fire Department. 

More on back > 

Weather-Related Closings 

A reminder from Bath Charter Township about 

weather-related closings: If Bath Community Schools 

close due to weather, then Parks & Recreation 

activities will be cancelled, and the Senior Center will 

be closed.   

When this happens, we will also announce it to the public on 

the Township’s website and Facebook.  



 

 

Dispose of Unwanted Medications on March 9, 2019 from 10am — 2pm     

We’re working with the Bath Township Police and Clinton County Waste Management to 

host a Medication Disposal Event ensuring that unwanted pharmaceuticals are disposed of properly 

on Saturday, March 9, from 10 am to 2 pm at the Bath Township Senior Center (14480 Webster 

Road in Bath). Be sure to black out personal information but leave the drug name visible.   

Please do not bring needles, epi-pens, inhalers, aerosols, or patches – these items can be handled at 

the County’s Clean Community & Free For Fall Events. Visit https://www.clinton-county.org/196/

Waste-Management for more services, events and information. 

Open Year-Round! 

Winter (Nov—April) Bath Community Center 

& Summer (May—Oct) James Couzens                     

Memorial Park 

Thursdays                

3—7 pm                

Food, Friends            

& Fun! 

Payments Accepted:                          

Cash, Credit Card, WIC, Senior Project 

Fresh, Bridge Card &                          

Double Up Food Bucks 

Holiday Closings 

Bath Charter Township, Police 

Administration, and the Senior Center 

are closed to observe all national 

holidays, including: Martin Luther 

King, Jr. Day, Presidents’ Day, 

Memorial Day, Independence Day, 

Labor Day, Veterans Day, Thanksgiving 

Day,  Day-After Thanksgiving, 

Christmas Eve, Christmas Day, New 

Year’s Eve, and New Year’s Day. 

 


